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  Saturday and Sunday – 1pm to closing 

 Monday, Friday – 2pm to closing 

 Thursday – 4pm to closing 

 Closed on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

   Post 39 News and Happenings 

Commander’s Corner 

Greetings Legionnaires, 

  I just wanted to take a moment to say that I hope you all had a Merry Christmas and a 

safe and Happy New Year. I am also hoping that everyone has a healthy and prosperous 

2015. 

We are past our traditional holiday break so we are back to our usual schedule of the E-

Board meeting the second Tuesday of the month and the General Membership meeting 

on the third Wednesday. I hope to make progress advancing the current Post programs 

and moving forward with some new ones this year. If anyone has suggestions or new 

ideas I encourage you to let them be known. I look forward to seeing everyone at the 

next meeting. 

For God and Country, 

Alex Thornberry 

Post Commander 

• American Legion Department of Colorado Mid-year Conference Jan 23 – 25 at Hotel 

Elegante 

 

 

 



   
 

     Auxiliary Angle 

 Auxiliary membership meeting Wednesday, January 7 at 7pm. 

 The Auxiliary will also be attending the Mid-Year Department Conference to be held on 

January 23-25 at the Hotel Elegante 

     SAL News 

 Congratulations to SAL Squadron 39 on receiving the Woodrow L Mudge, Sr. Award. 

Squadron 39 contributed over $2,600 and over 650 Hours in supporting veterans, troops 

and military families. 

 The Woodrow L. Mudge Sr. Memorial Award for Veterans Affairs and Rehabilitation was 

awarded to Squadrons 178 in Lakewood and Squadron 39 in Manitou Springs. 

 
 SAL meets 1st Saturday of the month at 11am. 

 

Thank you to Anthony and Carolyn Jannuzzi, Onsite managers at A Better Self Storage – West 

for their continuing support of Post 39 by providing storage space for the Post. 

2755 Ore Mill Rd. 
Colorado Springs CO 80904 
719 634-6332 

 



   
 

Monthly Planner 

January 2015 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
    1 

 
New Years 
Day 
Texas hold 
’em 6:30pm 

2 
 
TGIF 

3 

 
SAL 11am 
Sat night 
poker 
6:30pm 

4 
Post opens 
1pm 

5 
Monday 
night poker 
6:30pm 

6 
 
Post closed 

7 

 
Aux meeting 
7pm 

 

8 
Texas hold 
‘em 6:30pm 

9 
 
TGIF  

10 
 
Sat night 
poker 
6:30pm 

11 
Post opens 
1pm 

12 
Monday 
night poker 
6:30pm 

13 
E-board 
6:30pm 
 
Post closed 

14 

 
General 
Membership 
Meeting 
7:30pm 
Post closed 

15 
Texas hold 
‘em 6:30pm 

16 
 
TGIF 

17 
 
Sat night 
poker 
6:30pm 

18 
Post opens 
1pm 
 

19 

 
MLK Day 
Monday 
night poker 
6:30pm 

20 
 
Post closed 

21 
 
Post closed 

22 
Texas hold 
‘em 6:30pm 
 

23 
 
TGIF 

24 
 
Sat night 
poker 
6:30pm 

25 
Post opens 
1pm 

26 
Monday 
night poker 
6:30pm  

27 
Post closed 

28 
Post closed 
 

29 
Texas hold 
‘em 6:30pm 

30 
TGIF 

 

31 
Sat night 
poker 
6:30pm 

 


